
     

Manager's Introduction

As we embrace September, we are cherishing the final days of summer as we
transition into autumn. We have been bustling with various engaging activities and
heartfelt moments, and we look forward to sharing all the latest happenings and
events with you.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Terry Blackwood
Home Manager

Country & Western Party

Here at Mearns View Care Home, we hosted a lively and entertaining Country and
Western party for our residents and family members. The event was a fantastic
success and we thoroughly enjoyed the themed celebration. Yee-Haw!

Recent Activities

Our regular arts and crafts sessions and board games have provided opportunities
for creative expression and social interaction for our residents. 

The introduction of armchair Zumba has also encouraged residents to stay
physically active and maintain their mobility.

The Importance of Music

The importance of music in promoting mental, physical, and emotional well-being
cannot be overstated. At Mearns View Care Home, music plays a vital role in
enhancing the lives of the residents. Through sing-a-long sessions and themed
parties, music serves as a powerful tool for fostering a sense of community and
togetherness among the residents. 

Our residents also love to sing... So our weekly sing-a-long sessions have been a
source of joy, with recent renditions of songs like 'Somewhere Over The Rainbow'
being particularly well received. 

Supporting A Worthy Cause

We have been actively involved in fundraising efforts to support Make-A-Wish UK, a
noble cause aimed at granting the wishes of children with critical illnesses. We have
organised various fundraising events and activities, such as selling home-baked
goods at the reception, offering reflexology, Indian Head Massages, and selling
donated flowers to raise funds for the cause. All proceeds from these initiatives have
been directed towards supporting Make-A-Wish UK.

We welcome any additional support from relatives or organisations, whether through
donations or fundraising ideas, any contribution to this worthy cause is greatly
appreciated. 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Mearns View Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Business Reviews
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